
Att : Mr Adam CROFT

Dear Sir,

My name is Peter Sotiriou.

As the owner of 87 Cutler Road, Clontarf I am attaching my letter 
outlining my objections re the application submitted to NBCouncil by my 
neighbour at 89 Cutler Road, Clontarf.

Should you need any clarification of these objections, please feel free 
to call me on 0418 278 567.

Please keep me informed as per the progress ofthe application.

Yours faithfully,

Peter Sotiriou.

Sent: 11/01/2021 6:07:32 PM
Subject: DA2020/1487 89 Cutler Road, Clontarf
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